
Library News -- UM Library Staff Calligraphy, Painting and Art Exhibition (2020/09/15)

 

Dear All, 

Recently, the UM Library Staff Calligraphy, Painting and Art Exhibition has taken place at the Artwork Corner on the second floor of
the library. Paintings, calligraphies, handmade art, and art design products by thirteen librarians are on display. During the exhibition,
there will also be related activities, such as workshops and art exchanges. The exhibition will be open for one month. 

Regards, 
UM Library




